
Important Notice 
From the Norris Point & Rocky Harbour Waste Disposal Committee
 
Local dump site will be open on Saturday, April 28, 2018 & the last Saturday of every month until further notice.  
** ABSOLUTELY NO GARBAGE BAGS OR HOUSEHOLD GARBAGE **
For further information please contact the 
Norris Point Town Office @ 458-2896 or Rocky Harbour Town Office @ 458-2376.
